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Legal Advisory and Conveyancing Office 
Circular Memorandum No. 38 

Fees charged for services delivered by the  
Legal Advisory and Conveyancing Office (LACO) 

 

 In line with the departmental practice of requiring payment of 
administrative fees up front, the Director of Lands has directed that in cases 
where fees are chargeable under Legal Advisory and Conveyancing Office 
Circular Memorandum No. 27 (and as may be varied from time to time), all 
such fees will now be collected before LACO commences the processing of 
applications.  Such fees will not normally be refundable. 

 

2. The above change of practice will apply to all new applications 
received by LACO on or after 17 May 1999. 
 

 

 (A. L. Robertson) 
Deputy Director/Legal 
for Director of Lands 

c.c.  All Solicitors  
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